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29th Sunday in Ordinary Time – 16th/17th October 2021 Year B   
DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Sat 16th 

October 

5-00PM  Mark Stepney 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun 17th 

 

8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

People of the Parish  

  

Intentions of Deacon Tom and Maggie 

Mon 18th No Mass  St Luke Evangelist 

Tues 19th 12-30PM Intentions of Baker family  

Wed 20th 9-00AM Matthew Phillpotts  

Thurs 21st 12-30PM Brigid Hernan  

Fri 22nd 9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Intentions of Callaghan family 

Holy Souls 

Pope St John Paul II 

Sat 23rd 

 

10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Catherine O’Regan 

 

Con McCorriston (2nd Anniversary) 

 

 

30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun 24th 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

People of the Parish  

 

Intentions of Chris and Courtney.  
PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 146 OF THE MASS BOOK 

Next Sunday is World Mission Sunday, when the Holy Father invites all Catholics to contribute to a special 
collection for Missio, his charity for world mission. Please support Missio in helping missionaries to work 
alongside communities throughout the world that are poor or in need, regardless of their background or belief. 
Join in on this special day, that unites Catholics all over the world in prayer and celebration of our Church’s 
mission to share God’s love with all people. Please call 020 7821 9755 (office hours) or visit Missio’s website to 
give a single gift, set up a Direct Debit and Gift Aid your donation, if possible: missio.org.uk 

RECENTLY DEPARTED -   
Gilberta Plane – Funeral Service in Church on Wednesday 20th October, at 12noon 
Dennis Dunn – Funeral Service at Stourbridge Crematorium Thursday 21st October at 11am.  
Terence Lord – Funeral Service at Stourbridge Crematorium Wednesday 27th October, at 12-20pm.  
Vernon Bissell – Funeral Service in Church on Wednesday 3rd November, at 11am 
 
CONFESSIONS – Fr Philip is available for confessions after any Mass. Please speak to one of the stewards.  
DIVINE MERCY – After 12-30pm Mass on Thursday’s ADORATION - After 10am Mass until 11am 
 
ADULT INSTRUCTION – Tuesday at 7pm in the Parish Centre - “Jesus Christ” 

GROWING IN FAITH “CATHOLICISM” – DVD in the Parish Centre on Wednesday at 10am -  
SYNODAL PATHWAY – Pastoral letter this weekend on the “Synodal Pathway” Pope Francis is asking all 
parishes and communities to review the life of the Church and its connection to other Christian denominations 
and the secular world. A period of reflection, discussion and consultation will run in all parishes until March 
2022. More information is available on the diocesan website.  
 

http://www.olas.org.uk/
http://www.mcnmedia/
mailto:olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk


RESTARTING PARISH LIFE – MASKS – Please continue to wear a mask at all times when you are in Church 
ALTAR SERVERS can now serve at all Masses. Please arrive 10 minutes before Mass and wear black shoes. 

CONFIRMATION – If you have a child who does not attend St Joseph’s who is in year 6 and wishes to be 

confirmed please contact the Parish office by emailing olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk  

READERS AND EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS – The October rota is now on the board in the porch.  If you wish to 

join the rota, please contact Sarah in the parish office before the 20th October.  

TODDLER GROUP has restarted. Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details and to book a place.  

SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB IS REOPENING with Afternoon Tea next Wednesday 20th October at 2pm. To 

book a place please contact Pam Perry on 07848 406986 by Monday 18th October. 

GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are 
admitted into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For 
admissions to other hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

GIFT AID AND NON-GIFT AID DONATIONS – Thank you to those who have agreed to change to standing order 
donations.  For more information on how to do this please contact Sarah in the Parish office by emailing 
olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk or call 01384 395308 (Tuesday and Friday). Paying by standing order reduces 
the bank charges for the parish.  

FOODBANK SHORTAGES THIS WEEK. Long Life Fruit Juice, Tinned Fish, Long Life milk 1L, Tinned ready meals, 
Tinned/Mashed Potato. Tin/Carton Rice Pudding/Desserts/Custard, Cereals, Tinned Ready Meals, Shampoo, 
Sponges, Shaving Foam/Gel, Washing Up Liquid, Deodorant.  We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and 
Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm donations can be received at the back door of the building. Thank you for your 
continued support. Message of thanks Our Lady and All Saints have given 548kg food and 60kg toiletries for the 
three months of July to September. 

PARISH DONATIONS – Any donations to the Parish will be allocated to fundraising for the refurbishment of our 
parish centre toilets. Thank you for your support. 

SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – Are you a good cook? Well organised? Have a few hours to spare once a month?  

Starting next year, The Senior Luncheon Club needs someone to take over as co-ordinator to organise luncheon 

club meals. This would include buying, preparing and cooking for up to 40 people. Assistance will be given with 

preparation and washing up etc.  Please contact the parish office by emailing olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk 

ST JOSEPH’S PRIMARY SCHOOL   
Places are available for pupils in following years - one in Year 2, one in Year 3 & one in Year 4.  They are looking 
to appoint Foundation Governors. If you are over 18 a practising Catholic and looking for a way to live out your 
faith and serve your local community at the same time? If so, becoming a Foundation Governor could be just 
the thing for you.  They have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor The hours are Monday - Friday 12.00-
1.20pm.  Please contact Debbie either by email on info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk or by telephone 01384 431980. 
 
BIRMINGHAM DIOCESAN EDUCATION SERVICE – Coleshill has a vacancy for a Senior Office Administrator – 
please visit http://www.bdes.org.uk/vacancies.html  for more details 
 
INVITATION FROM CHURCHES TOGETHER IN STOURBRIDGE - A free film screening at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 
20th October in St Mary's Church Hall. To book a place please visit -  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/thank-you-for-the-rain-film-screening-and-discussion-tickets-188273981547 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR OCTOBER 400 CLUB WINNERS 
£75 - Harry Cox, Mrs E Fryer, John McCorriston, Shelagh Fletcher 
£25 - Paul Edmonds, Jo Trinham, Rachel Millward, Terry Gormley.  
£10 - Mrs Colligan, Mrs A Rogers, J Waterhouse, Karen Santry, Pam Plumbley, Mrs Addis,  
          Josie Brookes. M Gunn, Mr & Mrs Forde, Trish Hull, Helena Pearson, Kath England,  
          Mrs E Hingley, Mr & Mrs Cassells, M Edwards, J Spencer.  
Please can Martine McFadden contact the parish office .  
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